U. S. NAVAL RESERVE AVIATION BASE

FAIRFAX AIRPORT
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Dear Dr, Allen:
S0 that I may work Nebraska into my schedule, I am wondering
if you wbuld be kind enough to move up our February Ath date to February
3rd

Hank and I were somewhat disappointed about the January 29th
double header, but, nevertheless, I am sure that you have arranged an
attractive double header for that week=-end, which should prove to be a
great drawing card,

I would appreciate you having Earl send me the contracts at
an early date., Please advise me by return mail regarding the February 3rd
date so I may give Nebraska my answer,

With best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

. H. Gardner
Lieutenant (jg), USHR
Athletic Officer

Dr. Forrest Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas



